Minutes of a Committee Meeting of The Fellowship of '1066!
Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-15om.
on Tuesday, 19th February, 1991.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)
Esther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Sid Powell
Ernie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies: Apologies for absence were received from
Colin Sinden.

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:- Lyn Chambers had replied to the
Chairman's letter by telephone but declined membership snd
thanked him very much for the kind thought. No reply has
been received from Martin Chambers.

The Chairman has not yet been in touch with the Ash
Tree Inn but hopes to do so shortly. Those he has already
spoken to who normally attend this function have all agreed
they would be prepared to meet there for a get togethér
without the tea.

Dinner/Dance 1991: A1l reports indicate that everyone
present enjoyed themselves and thought the meal excellent.

Esther Carpenter produced a balance sheet which
showed a loss of £47.26p., due mainly to a drop in the
number 2ttending. There were three complimentary tickets
and Joyce Coleman's money was refunded to her as she was in
hospital and unable to attend

Thanks were expressed to everyone who helped with the
dinner snd a letter has been sent to Dave and Audrey Morris
to thank them for their assistance in running the raffle.

The Chairmen has written to Jane Lade thanking her
for her excellent speech.

Dinner/Dance 1992: Provisional bookings for the hotel
and band have been made for 25th January, 1992, and these
have since been confirmed.

One person remarked that the music could be more
lively and further thought is to be given to this matter.

Pat Hill is to be asked to be the guest spesaker.
Esther Carpenter agreed to welcome the guests and Ernie
Soray will be toastmaster.

It was agreed to present Audrey Morris with a bouquet
for running the raffle in past years.



Financial: A loss of £47.26p was made on the dinner (as

stated previously). £5 was paid for flowers for George
Jenkin's funeral. A Receipt Book has been purchased for
£5:81p.

Donations totalling £55 have been received.

This results in a Bank balance of £501.41p, an
increase of £2.74n since the last meeting. The Chairman
is still owed £1.70v by petty cash.

The Bank and Receipt: Books were checked and
approved. The Chairman expressed thanks to Esther
Carpenter for her assistance in these transactions.

New Members: The Chairman has written to Arthur and
Ann Borkett with their invitations and their reply is
awaited.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next meeting was
arranged for Tuesday, 14th May, 1991, to be held at 16,
Brading Close, Hastings, at 8om.

There being no further business to discuss the
Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of
thanks was expressed to the Chairmsn and Secretsry.

The Meeting was closed at 9-10pm.
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Chairman of the Meeting.




